
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S OPENING GUN SEASON FOR DEER IN WISCONSIN. AND I WAS REMINDED THAT 

MICHIGAN STARTED ON THE 15TH WHEN ONE OF OUR BOARD MEMBERS EMAILED TO SAY 

HER HUSBAND GOT A 10 POINT BUCK ON OPENING MORNING. 

I’M OFTEN ASKED IF I AM A HUNTER. SOME DAYS MORE THAN OTHERS AS I EXPLORE THE 

REFRIGERATOR OR CUPBOARDS HUNTING FOR SOMETHING TO EAT. THOSE WHO KNOW 

ME WILL AGREE THAT I’M A PRETTY GOOD HUNTER!  

I’M AFRAID IF I WENT OUT DEER HUNTING I’D BE LIKE THE TWO GUYS IN THIS STORY. 

      Two hunters were dragging their dead deer back to their car. Another hunter 

approached pulling his along too.  

        

      "Hey, I don't want to tell you how to do something ... but I can tell you that it's much 

easier if you drag the deer in the other direction. Then the antlers won't dig into the 

ground."  

        

      After the third hunter left, the two decided to try it.  

        

      A little while later one hunter said to the other, "You know, that guy was right. This is 

a lot easier!"  

        

      "Yeah, but we're getting farther from the truck," the other added. 

FOR ALL OF YOU HUNTERS, I WISH YOU MUCH SUCCESS AND SAFETY THIS COMING 

WEEK. HOPEFULLY YOU GET YOUR DEER BEFORE THANKSGIVING SO YOU CAN SPEND 

THE DAY WITH YOUR FAMILY. 

 IF YOU HAVEN’T WRITTEN YET TO REQUEST ONE OF OUR 2022 WALL CALENDARS, LET 

ME ENCOURAGE YOU TO DO THAT SOON. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFULNESS IN PRAYING FOR US AND HELPING TO SUPPORT US 

FINANCIALLY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


